
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 7, 2022 

 

Dear 2021-2023 DSCC Member of the 80th Assembly District: 

 

Due to the resignation of Assemblywoman Lorena Gonzalez, a Special Election has been scheduled 

for the 80th Assembly District. The Special Election Primary will be held on Tuesday, April 5, 

2022.   
 

Per the California Democratic Party (CDP) By-Laws, the State Party Chair is required to call an 

Endorsing Caucus of 2021-2023 Democratic State Central Committee Members registered to vote in the 

80th Assembly District as of 5 p.m. of the day of the Governor’s Proclamation of the election, Friday, 

January 7, 2022.  This Caucus shall come to order Saturday, February 5, 2022 at 1:00 p.m.  I have 

designated Regional Director Michelle Krug to conduct this meeting.  Please try to arrive early to the 

meeting to check in. 
 

CDP ENDORSING CAUCUS INFORMATION – 80th ASSEMBLY DISTRICT 

 

Virtual Endorsing Caucus 

Join Link: 

https://cadem-org.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMtduitpzwpGNVQy19XA7lVM_4dLnz5Zqok 

Saturday, February 5, 2022 

Zoom Room Opens: 12:55 p.m. 

Meeting Begins: 1:00 p.m. 

 

 

To participate, you may vote by mail, or scan and email your ballot to AD80Special@Cadem.org. 

Your ballot must be received by the Endorsing Caucus Convener prior to the close of balloting 

(1:15 pm on February 5, 2022). Appointing a proxy to represent you is not allowed. 

 

If you have any further questions, please contact Emma Harper, at Emma@Cadem.org. 

 

If you have any questions about filing as a candidate, please contact Ben Seinfeld, at 

Ben@Cadem.org. 

 

 

In Solidarity,  

 

 

 

 

Rusty Hicks, Chair 
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